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Dear Charlie 

Mistaken notification of "at risk" status for vCJD 

24 June 2010 

I enclose a copy of a letter I sent to you a couple of months ago. I have still not had a reply to the 
questions posed in the last paragraph. In particular, I would be grateful if you could let me know if you 
have now crossed-checked the records of these two patients to see if they have been treated elsewhere 
with potentially contaminated products. 

If they have not been treated elsewhere, I would be happy to write to them both although neither of 
them was actually treated in Oxford and we have no regular contact with them. One of them moved to 

GRO-C a few years ago and I have no idea if she is still at the address she gave us when she left our 
area. It would therefore be helpful if you could provide me at least the postcode (if not full address) of 
this particular lady or the name of her current haematologist. 

Best wishes, 

Yours sincerely 

Dr PLF Giangrande 
Consultant Haematologist 

Enc. 

From Dr PLF Giangrande BSc MD FRCP FRCPath FRCPCH 
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